
BVS Learning Fair
Wednesday, February 7, 2024  6:30-7:30pm

BVS is proud to announce this year’s Learning
Fair!

Time to turn on those thinking caps and 
show off what you're passionate about.

Your project doesn't just have to be 
science based, it can be based on anything 

that interests you!
If you want to participate please visit the BVS home
page and register online by clicking on the Learning

Fair link or scan the QR code! 
Register by January 31st!

Questions? Email dkelly@hcsdk12.org or ksherry@hcsdk12.org

https://sites.google.com/hcsdk12.org/23-24bvs-learning-fair/home
https://sites.google.com/hcsdk12.org/23-24bvs-learning-fair/home

